
-----Original Message----- 
From: r.elliott@manchester.gov.uk [mailto:r.elliott@manchester.gov.uk]  
Sent: 07 June 2013 9:55 AM 
To: Freer, Stuart 
Cc: James.Critchley@tfgm.com; m.rainey@manchester.gov.uk 
Subject: Re: Woodlands Road Metrolink station - request for closure ratification 
 
 
Dear Stuart, 
 
Thank you for sending a further copy of your letter of the 10th May to Mark Rainey and I. 
 
I can confirm that Manchester City Council is fully supportive of TfGM's proposals and we would not 
wish to make any further representations at this time. 
 
We would hope that the closure can be ratified in the very near future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Richard Elliott 
 
 
 
 
Richard Elliott 
Policy and Strategy Manager 
City Policy Team 
Room 308, Town Hall 
Albert Square 
Manchester 
M60 2LA 
 
Tel 0161 219 6494 (External) 
Tel 800 6494 (Internal) 
Mobile 07535 882543 
e mail: r.elliott@manchester.gov.uk 
 
Website: http://www.manchester.gov.uk 
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